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Beban pool & weight room to reopen August 22

Summary

With its annual maintenance nearing completion, Beban pool and weight room will reopen to the public on
Monday, August 22.

A variety of cleaning and maintenance work was completed this year including touch up painting and re-grouting
where needed throughout the facility, extensive cleaning of all change room lockers and athletic equipment and
replacing any missing tiles in the pools, change rooms and on the pool deck. The pool circulating pumps and heat
exchangers and the new water features in the leisure pool received regular maintenance. The glass roof in the
lobby was replaced.

Strategic Link: Asset Management

Key Points

e Beban Park pool and weight room will reopen Monday, August 22.

e Nanaimo Aquatic Centre will close for annual maintenance August 29 and reopen Monday, September 26.
Beban pool and weight room will have extended operating hours for the duration of the maintenance
shutdown at Nanaimo Aquatic Centre.

Quotes

"Staff are looking forward to welcoming the public back to Beban on August 22!"

Damon Johnston
Assistant Manager, Aquatics
City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Damon Johnston Mark Demecha

Assistant Manager, Aquatics Manager of Civic Facilities
City of Nanaimo City of Nanaimo
damon.johnston@nanaimo.ca mark.demecha@nanaimo.ca
250-755-7593 250-755-7529
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View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2bsZ3N
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https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR160815BebanPoolWeightRoomToReopenAugust22.html

